October 11, 2024

Via Email: cao@blainelake.com

Town of Blaine Lake

Dear Waterworks Owner/Operator:

RE: Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory for the affected portion of the Town of Blaine Lake's distribution system, including: Main Street North of Railway Ave. and Nelson Ave., Railway Ave. East, 1st and 2nd Ave. East - Rescinded

The Water Security Agency (WSA) is satisfied with the fire hydrant repairs, negative bacteriological sampling and adequate disinfection residuals and turbidity values from samples that have been collected from the water distribution system following the planned system maintenance and recent waterworks system depressurization. Therefore, effective immediately the WSA is rescinding the ""Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory" for the residents and users of the Town of Blaine Lake's water supply.

For further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (306) 961-8400 or evan.mcleod@wsask.ca

Sincerely

WATER SECURITY AGENCY

Em M Trul

Evan McLeod

Environment Officer

cc: Ries Mansuy, Water Security Agency Water Advisories, Water Security Agency

Saskatchewan Health Authority, Prince Albert